
February 14, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Sanford Socolow 

Executive Producer 

Cronkite Ward Co. 

39 West 55th Street 

New York, NY 10019 

 

Dear Socolow: 

 

In a recent telephone conversation, Dr. Henry Graff asked me to send you information about the 

Review Board.  Please find enclosed an information packet on the Board.  In addition, I have taken 

the liberty of adding your name to our mailing list to ensure that you are kept apprised of the Board’s 

activities. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 227, if you have any questions or 

comments regarding the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E, Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosure 


